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Panto Money 


We have been asked for final numbers and payment by Monday 15th September. The cost is £13.00 per child to see Snow White at The Theatre Royal on Wednesday 26th November. Year groups 1,2,3,4,5,6.
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Congratulations


To everyone who took part in the Great North Run events last weekend and to your efforts in raising funds for Clic Sargent. Thank you to all the pupils and staff who completed the run and fundraiser in school on Wednesday this week, we have sent a school donation of £300 to Clic Sargent. 


A BRILLIANT RESULT for Regan James (just left, now in Yr 7) who won the 100 metre run in the Great North Games before the run, she will now represent the North East in Manchester. 
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Thank you to Mr Hurst  (dad of Hollie and Lucca) who has donated a box of footballs, the children really appreciate this gift. 





School Reading Diaries


We have introduced school reading diaries for all class from Yr 1 through to Yr 6. Class teachers have talked to their pupils about how they should be used and also mentioned the routine at Parent Information Evenings held this week. As this is a change to previous practice there may be some “teething problems” or issues we had not considered, so please bear with us and tell us so we can resolve through mutual co-operation. Thank You 











Sr. Joyce and Sr. Victoria, say “Jambo” and send their thanks and appreciation for their time in school last week and especially for the very enjoyable evening they had on Friday. It was well supported by families, parishioners and staff who join in with enthusiasm. We would like to offer a special thank you to, Mr Gersanibia, for his generosity in supplying the food; which was lovely. “Asante Sana” Congratulations to Thomas Proctor (Year 6) who completed the Junior North Run and was sponsored to support St. Anthony’s school in Kenya an impressive effort. 





Admission to Primary School 2015


If your child was born between 1st September 2010 and 31st August 2011 you need to apply now for your child to start in a Reception class at a Primary or infant school from September 2015. If you live in Gateshead you can apply for your child’s school place on-line at � HYPERLINK "http://www.gateshead.gov.uk/schooladmissions" �www.gateshead.gov.uk/schooladmissions� from Friday 12th September 2014.





Next Weeks Events


Wednesday 17th September : Children’s Choir After School Club 3.15 – 4.15


Thursday 18th September     :  Pedestrian Training for Year 3 pm 


Friday 19th September          : Gymnastics session begins 





Dates for your diary: 


Adult Choir will meet on Wed 24th September and Wed 8th Oct at 6pm regulars and new member’s parents, grandparents, and parishioners (male or female) are very welcome to come along: we would love to see you. Mrs Sanderson





Happy Feet


There are spaces available at both Tuesday Key Stage 2 and Thursday Key Stage 1 session,  please contact Mrs Noble: school office for details.








